
 
 

NOTICE OF 
UNSCHEDULED VACANCY 

 
 

Pursuant to Section 54974 of California Government Code, NOTICE IS 
HEREBY GIVEN that one (1) unscheduled vacancy has occurred on the 
HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION for a term covering the period 
through November 2024. Applicants should have a demonstrated interest in 
Calabasas’ historical, architectural and cultural heritage and have special 
interest, knowledge, or training in fields closely related to historic 
preservation. Such fields include architecture, history, landscape architecture, 
architectural history, planning, archaeology, urban design, geography, real 
estate, law, finance, building trades or related areas. Additional information 
regarding the appointment is available at Historic Preservation Commission or 
by contacting the Office of the City Clerk at 
mhernandez@cityofcalabasas.com.  To be considered for this vacancy, please 
complete an Application to Serve on the Commission and submit to the 
office of the City Clerk at mhernandez@cityofcalabasas.com.   

 
This notice was duly posted no later than 20 days after the vacancy occurred 
as required by law.  Final appointment to the Commission shall not be made 
by the City Council for at least 10 working days after posting of this notice in 
the office of the City Clerk. 
 
 
______________________________________ 
Maricela Hernandez, City Clerk 
Master Municipal Clerk 
California Profession Municipal Clerk   
Dated: February 29, 2024 
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